
Arbor Hills Waterworks, Inc. 

P.O. Box 424 

Pleasantville, NY  10570 

 

 

 

 

       August 30, 2013 

 

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Department of Public Service 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12233-1350 

 

 Re:  Cases 12-W-0300 and 12-W-0313 - Arbor Hills Waterworks – Compliance 

with Commission Order issued and effective August 19, 2013 – Ordering 

Clause Number 3.  

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

 The enclosed Escrow Account Statement No. 4 to P.S.C. No. 3 – Water, Effective 

September 1, 2013, is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of 

the Public Service Commission of the State of New York.  The Company is also requesting 

waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the attached tariff filing as it individually 

notified its customers. 

 

  

      Sincerely, 

      

 

      Andrew Sferra, President 

      Arbor Hills Waterworks, Inc. 

 

Enc. 

      

 

    

Received: 08/30/2013


